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What is planned? 

Safety improvements will be delivered along 
Alfords Point Road, between Brushwood Drive 
and New Illawarra Road, Menai.  

What work are we doing? 

Drainage and Wire Rope Upgrades will be made 
on Alford’s Point Road between Brushwood Drive 
and New Illawarra Road, Menai. These include a 
2.6km long median rope wire barrier and drainage 
improvements as well as a new guard rail under 
the Brushwood Drive Bridge. 

Work will include removing and replacing asphalt. 
Equipment used will include a profiler, paver, 
jackhammer, excavator, tip truck, crane truck, 
concrete truck, hand compactor, chain saw, and 
road sweeper.  

When we’ll be working  

Work is expected to start in January and will take 
around four months to complete. 

We will be onsite for 70-night shifts between 
Tuesday 28 January to Thursday 26 June 2025, 
weather permitting. Work hours will be between 
8pm and 5am. Work is expected to occur for up to 
five consecutive nights. We will not work on 
Sundays and public holidays. 

Managing our impacts  

Our work may be noisy at times. We will take 
measures to reduce the impact of this noise, 
including turning equipment off when not in use, 
concentrating noisy activities together to limit the 
duration of impacts, and completing noisier tasks 
by midnight.  

Traffic Impacts 

There will be temporary traffic changes to ensure 
the work zone is safe. Lane closures, traffic 
control, and a reduced speed limit of 40km/h will 
be in place, which may affect travel times. 

Any road closures will be communicated to 
residents well in advance. 

Please keep to the speed limits and follow the 
directions of traffic controllers and signage. 

We thank you for your patience while we 
complete this important work.  

Keeping you up-to-date 

Email updates will also be provided. Subscribe for 
updates at info.harbour@ConnectSydney.com.au 
with the subject heading “Subscribe me to 
Alfords Point Road e-News”  

Our call centre is open 24/7 to assist with any 
concerns or queries on 1800 735 563.  

The NSW Government will be carrying out safety improvement work on Alford’s 
Point Road as part of the Road Safety Stimulus Program to provide a safer 
environment for road users. 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Dharawal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians 
of the land on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 
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 Contact us 
 24-hour Construction Response Line  
1800 735 563 

info.harbour@ConnectSydney.com.au  

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or  
download the app Live Traffic NSW 
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Location of work area  

 

Alfords Point Road 
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